Minutes

Finance Committee

June 24, 2021

Meeting called to order at 7:01 PM by Jim Sullivan

Present by ZOOM Meeting #98162303081 Dennis Hogan, Brian Cusack, Dan Sherman, Aimee Forsythe, Stefan Chase, Joe Bertrand, Tarae Howell, Doug Butler, Don Ravenelle, Evan Kenney and Jim Sullivan

Absent: Bill Boodry and David Mastroianni,

Also in Attendance: Town Administrator Stephen P. Maio and Town Accountant Kevin Gill

- 1) Public Participation: None
- 2) Approval of Minutes of April 8, 2021 by Dan Sherman seconded by Dennis Hogan and so voted unanimously.
- 3) FY2021 Reserve Fund Transfers: Motion by Joe Bertrand seconded by Don Ravenelle to approve the Fiscal Year 2021 Reserve Fund Transfers in the amount of \$129,800 pursuant to the attached FY2021 Reserve Fund Transfer list. Voted unanimously
- 4) Town Administrator Steve Maio updated the Committee on the Vocational School project. The Forecasting Committee will meet regarding the financial impacts at a future date.
- 5) Committee Comments:

Chairman Sullivan updated the Committee on the resignations of Gerard Leeman and Joanne Reilly. The Committee commented how both were excellent members and would be missed.

6) Motion to adjourn at 7:33 PM by Dan Sherman seconded by Brian Cusack and so voted unanimously.

Star L